Our Ref:	Your	Ref:	.Date:	8th January,	2025

Hon. Anamero Dekeri, Member representing Etsako Federal Constituency, National Assembly, Abuja.

Dear Sir,

LETTER OF APPRECIATION

We are writing to express our heartfelt gratitude to the Anamero Foundation for the generous financial support provided to our school students. Yours foundation's donation of the sum of three hundred and seventy-eight thousand naira (N378,000) has enabled (14) students to register for the West African Examination Council (WAEC) exams.

Your kindness and commitments to education have made a significant impact on the lives of these students, who may not have had the opportunity to take this crucial step in their academic journey without your support.

Please, accept our sincerest appreciation for your foundation's philanthropic efforts. Your investment in the future of these young minds is invaluable and we are grateful for your trust in our organization.

Thank you one again for your generosity and support.

Gegere Theresa